GOVERNMENT OF BERMUDA
Cabinet Office

INVITATION FOR PROPOSALS

Human Resources Model

The Government of Bermuda, Cabinet Office is inviting proposals from qualified consulting
companies to provide assistance with the development of a restructured Human Resources
Model. Full details and the RFP can be collected from the Cabinet Office, 105 Front
Street, Hamilton. The closing date for submissions is May 30, 2014. For more
information email jmtaylor@gov.bm.




